
Dear Man Products, 
 
I just wanted to write to you to let you know that the shed we bought from you 10 years 
ago looks just as good and is as strong as when we bought it. We store many things in the 
shed and have gained much space in our house over the years. We decided to buy a new 
shed from you last year, for some of my woodworking projects, and look forward to 
many years of your quality products. Thanks again. 
 
Jim Feuller 
Orange County, NY 


